

2-270
4-204
5 205

"Husky Renaissance- Huskies put the Smack down on Bad Grades" Renaissance Rally 2017

Congratulations Julie Craig

You have earned the ranking of top 10 in your class. You are going to be honored at our Renaissance Rally this Friday, February 24th, 2017. You will be excused from your third period class 15 minutes early to come to the gym. You will also be excused from your fourth period class so we can honor you at both rallies. There will be special seating for you in front of your class section in the gym. Please wear your class color.

Congratulations again!

Please invite your parents to the rally. The first rally starts at 10:15am and the second rally starts at 11:15am. They can check in at the main office anytime after 10am on Thursday. There will be special seating in the east end of the gym for families.

In Husky Pride,

Hailey Billeadueaux & Adam Matthews
Commissioners of Renaissance